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We had 7 shooters for 
the February club pistol 
shoot. We shot steel tar-
gets and had a great time. 

For March, we will 
shoot a Bullseye type 
shoot. Paper targets at 
25yds, 15yds and 10yds. 
We will shoot rimfire 

at 10 yds and centerfire 
at the other distances. 
We will need about 50 
rounds of ammo. If any-
one has any ideas for any 
shooting games, let me 
know. I’m open to new 
ideas. Hope to see you on 
the firing line. 

George Clerihew, Pres   (940) 206-0624 
Bill Enders, VP     (940) 387-5356
Harold L. Nelms, Treas   (972) 377-2042 
John Cox, Sec     (940) 383-5005
Frank Hughes, Trap    (214) 797-8187 
Dan Nindorf, Skeet    (940) 367-3249
Cobert Crews, Pistol    (972) 742-6654 
Dean Westerman, Rifle   (972) 625-3378
Bob Carmichael, Range Mgr.   (940) 391-7376

On the rifle range the 
berms are in desperate 
need of repair.  We are in 
the process of obtaining 

estimates for that work.  
The schedule for tourna-

ments is posted on the web 
and in the club house. 

Rifle Chairman Report—Dean Westerman

Pistol Chairman Report—Cobert Crews

Reminder Pay Dues By June 1st

Annual Club Trap Buckle Shoot on April 28 

Our April Event will 
be the NTSA Club Trap 
Championship.

The Championship Shoot 
is April 28 at 10:00 am,  
also known as the Club 
Buckle Shoot. Please plan 
to compete. Twenty-six 
buckles will be awarded for 
six classes.

AA, A, B, C, D, and La-
dies Class Buckles will be 
awarded for 16 yard sin-
gles and doubles. Handi-
cap yardage buckles will 
be awarded for winners 

shooting at the 19-20.5, 
21-22.5, 23-24.5, 25-26.5, 
and 27-yard lines and 
Ladies handicap. HOA 
Buckles will be awarded to 
the winners of the AA, A, 
B, C, and D classes. Also 
buckles will be awarded 
to the winners of the Ju-
nior Male and Junior Fe-
male Singles. Top prize 
the largest buckle, “High 
Overall.” Food is avail-
able at the Club. I want to 
thank everyone for their 
help; it is appreciated. 

Pay by check if dues paid at club  

Trap Chairman Report—Frank Hughes

Saturday, March 10th NTSA Club Trap Shoot

AA — Jim McClure
A — Ed Swalls

B — Bill Enders
C — Nash Brown

Out of 17 participants, the winners were:

 Space is limited in this 
issue so I’m only going to 
address the changes since 
the last newsletter.  

Painting has been com-
pleted and the results are 
dramatic. Come out and see 
how great your Club looks.  

It is now club policy that 
empty cartridges be placed 
in a container or picked up 
after shooting is completed.  

We are also looking for a 
contact at the Boy Scouts 
to see if they would be in-
terested in collecting our 

brass for resale.  If you 
know of someone please 
contact me at the club.  

Copies of the new Oper-
ating Procedures are avail-
able at the sign in desk.  

That’s it for now.  See you 
at the Range.

From The Range—Range Manager Bob Carmichael
Amended Club Hours

•Closed  Mondays until 
1pm for mowing and 
maintenance

•Range personnel on duty 
from 8am when the fol-
lowing holidays fall on a 
weekday: Memorial Day, 
July 4th and Labor Day

P.O. Box 2042, Denton, TX  76202-2042

Range Phone Number: (940) 391-7376


